
Vincent to manage Nobis Engineering's new Vermont office
May 03, 2012 - Northern New England

Nobis Engineering, Inc. has opened an office at 179 Mine Rd.
The Vermont office will be managed by Brian Vincent, P.E., a senior project manager with more than
twenty years of experience in both civil and environmental engineering projects including roadway
and stormwater management, site development, landfill closures, and residential and commercial
subdivisions. This office is being opened to support our Upper Valley and Vermont work including
remediation services at: the Elizabeth Mine Superfund Site in South Strafford; Brownfields
Assessment and Reuse Planning Consulting Services for Two Rivers-Ottauquechee Regional
Commission; and geotechnical and environmental services for the Brattleboro I-91 Design-Build
Bridges. Nobis is a Disadvantaged Business Enterprise (DBE) in Vermont and most New England
states.
"Nobis has been providing consulting engineering services to our clients for 23 years and this was
the next natural step to better respond to our geographically expanding client base," said Ken
Koornneef, P.E., president of Nobis Engineering.
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